NOTICE OF PROPOSED CHANGE IN BENEFITS
PURSUANT TO SECTION 105.675

The City of Lee’s Summit hereby gives notice that the attached Supplemental Actuarial
Valuation of Alternative LAGERS Benefits, which includes a study and analysis of the cost so
such proposed change in benefits is now made available for its consideration. The valuation
analysis includes a statement of cost and is available as public information on the city’s website
and through the City Clerk effective this 7th day of May, 2024. This is notice that the
Supplemental Actuarial Valuation of Alternative LAGERS Benefits, including the statement of
cost is now filed in the office of the City Clerk, and a copy of therefor is sent via regular mail on
this 7" day of May 2024 to:

The Joint Committee on Public Employee Retirement.
Missouri State Capitol Room 219-A
Jefferson City, Missouri 65101

And via email to JCPER @senate.mo.gov.
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Mark Dunning, City Manager
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